
 

 

1. Action Log  
 
Brent Connects Wembley: Autumn round 31 October 2023 
 

  Status key 

  Completed 

  
Progressing 

  Not Completed 

 
Connect 
area: Action  Status Action step description Assigned officer 

Date action 
assigned Due Date 

Wembley Provide an update to resident about any 
upcoming plans from the Council in 
regards to congestion on Wembley High 
St. Shops expanding their business onto 
the pavement area. As a result, Bus stops 
in the area are accumulating more crowds 
during peak times and causing significant 
issues of ASB and crime. 

  

AJ to liaise with Mark O'Brien and Simon 
Egbor around this issue contact details of 
relevant officers have been passed on to 
resident to enquire outside the meeting to 
ensure issue is escalated to Police team as 
well as looking at designing crime and ASB.  
 

Simon Egbor and 
Mark O’Brien 

31st October  28th Nov 

  

Concerns have been raised by resident 
regarding student crowds after school 
around Primark, Chaiwala and other local 
shops-ASB of all sorts (abusive language, 
behaviour towards residents, customers 
and etc). Traffic is a massive issue in 
Wembley High Street too- cars parked 
everywhere, blocking driveways-some 
parents are very rude and abusive to 
residents.   

AJ to liaise with Simon Egbor to provide 
feedback to officers in the Police team.  
Relevant team contacts passed on in the 
chat for resident to email query. 

Simon Egbor 31st October  28 Nov 



 

2 
Brent CONNECTS - Wembley - 31 October 2023 

  

The issues related to drug dealing and 
usage was mentioned by resident around 
the venue " Clay Oven" in Alperton 
 

  

Noted by Simon Egbor and will be escalated 
to the Police SNB team for the area and 
colleagues in the ASB Team. Action log will 
be updated in due course.  

Simon Egbor and 
Police SNB team 
for Alperton 

31st October 28 Nov 

  

The question was placed about having 
retired people as volunteers to help tackle 
ASB. 

  

Noted by Simon Egbor who also spoke about 
plans to roll out Neighbourhood watch 
scheme in the New Year and support for 
Ward Panels around community policing in 
the borough.  Once the scheme has been 
finalised, communications will be rolled out 
across Brent.  

 31st October Spring 2024 

 


